
Dear archers,
 
We are looking forward to welcoming you to SAW this coming weekend. 
Please may we remind you of the following:
 

• If you cannot now attend, the organisers would greatly appreciate 
it if you could let us know asap, as we still have a few archers on the 
waiting list.

• The event is at Woking AC not Tolworth this year, please do not go 
to Tolworth (details on the Prospectus)!

• The event is split over two days with Recurves on Sat and 
Compound/Barebows on Sunday

• The M25 is fully closed from junctions 10 to 11 with diversions in 
place, please allow plenty of extra travelling time (further details on 
Ianseo)

• Gates open at 7am with assembly at 8.15am on both competition 
days

• There is no practice on Friday but tents can be erected from 2pm 
with gates locked at 6pm

• Food alongside electronic payment is available on site, please take 
advantage of this as travelling off site at lunchtime may be difficult
◦ Bacon sandwiches available first thing with burgers, sourced 

from a local butcher, available for lunch
◦ Vegetarian options will also be available alongside snacks and 

drinks
◦ Please bring you own mug for hot drinks if possible

• There will be an exhibition team match of the GBR RW vs the GBR 
RM at lunchtime on Sat

 
Kind regards,
 
SAW organising team


